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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Thomas Gautier

Date:

01/28/2015


Subject:
Council of Chapter Presidents, Chair
Throughout the past five months, since September, I have been in correspondence with David Smelser, NADE Webmaster. I have provided information pertaining to changes of chapter presidents and chapter contact, in order to maintain current updates in the section “Directory of State Chapter Contacts” on the NADE Website.
I attended the New Board Meeting held in Springfield, IL after the National Conference, and look forward to attending the NADE Mid-Year Board Meeting in Baltimore, MD 02/26/15 – 02/28/15.

I informed the chapter presidents of the 2014 End of Year Reports as well as the new release of the NADE Advocate, to be located on the NADE website.  I encouraged the chapter presidents to take advantage of the discounted membership rates during the month of September, when trying to recruit new members.  
I forwarded information to all chapter presidents on behalf of NADE President, Jeff Price, in regards to updates within the organization.  In addition, I forwarded information for Communications Director, Korin Gary, about the NADE website and Advocate undergoing redesign to ask for feedback on any new ideas.
In January, I informed all chapter presidents to submit a request for the NADE membership grant to assist with their membership drive and promote membership.  In correspondence with some of the Regional Director’s, I reminded some chapter presidents about the importance of being incorporated within their state before the NADE Mid-Year Board Meeting.
Thank you for the opportunity to serve as chairperson of this committee. I look forward to working with all of the chapter presidents throughout 2015. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Thomas Gautier

Council of Chapter Presidents, Chair
